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Dear Community Partner, 

On behalf of the Benjamin D. Foulois Creative and Performing Arts Academy Parent Teacher 

Organization (PTO), I am reaching out to you with an exciting opportunity to support our 

students and their educational journey. Our school is dedicated to fostering creativity and 

artistic expression, preparing students to excel not only academically but also as well-

rounded individuals. 

The PTO plays a vital role in enriching the experiences of our students through various 

programs, activities, and events. To continue supporting our efforts and ensuring our 

students have access to the resources they need, we kindly seek your assistance through a 

donation of a gift card. This donation would allow us to make essential purchases for 

upcoming projects and events that directly benefit our students and school community. 

Your contribution will go a long way in helping us achieve our goals and create a positive 

impact on the lives of our students. As a token of our appreciation, we would be proud to 

recognize your generous support in our newsletters and on our PTO website, allowing our 

school community to know how you’ve helped make a difference. 

Thank you for considering our request. We are excited about the possibility of partnering 

with [Insert Grocery Store Name] to enhance the educational experience at Benjamin D. 

Foulois Creative and Performing Arts Academy. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you 

have any questions or require additional information. 

Warm regards, 

C.B. Randolph  

President 

Benjamin D. Foulois Creative and Performing Arts Academy PTO 

(301) 817-0300 

bdfpto@gmail.com 

http://www.bdfpto.org/
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